
HILLINGDON STANDING ADVISORY COUNCIL FOR RELIGIOUS 
EDUCATION

PROPOSED NASACRE CONSTITUTION 2016

Contact: Duncan Struthers - Advisor to SACRE

REASON FOR REPORT

Following the NASACRE AGM, it was decided that the constitution was no longer fit 
for purpose and does not correspond to the way NASACRE has worked for many 
years.

The NASACRE Executive has worked to produce a new constitution, but due to the 
outmoded constitution that is currently being used, it was impossible to agree a new 
constitution at the AGM. It was therefore suggested that a vote be conducted to 
ascertain whether the member SACREs agree to a new constitution.

After a vote, an authorised person will respond to NASACRE electronically to inform 
them of Hillingdon SACRE's decision. Any SACRE that does not inform NASACRE 
of their decision by 28 February 2017 will be assumed to be in agreement with the 
new constitution.

OPTIONS OPEN TO HSACRE

1. To agree the new NASACRE Constitution; or,
2. To not agree the new NASACRE Constitution


